
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2022 

 

Service Fee Waiver  

for Corporate Customers using Faster Payment System (FPS) Service 

 

In order to support SMEs which have been affected by the pandemic, Chiyu Bank 

launches a special service offer for corporate customers. From 1 January 2023 to 

31 December 2023, corporate customers can enjoy service fee waiver for 

executing inward and outward remittances through Faster Payment System (FPS) 

on the Corporate Internet Banking platform.   

This offer is subject to relevant terms and conditions. For enquiry, please contact 

the branch staff of the Bank.  
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